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NOTICE

1
 

 
CRA STRAW PROPOSAL AND PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2017 BUDGETS 

 
IN THE MATTER OF THE COMPREHENSIVE ENERGY EFFICIENCY AND RENEWABLE 

ENERGY RESOURCE ANALYSIS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017 CLEAN ENERGY PROGRAM - 
DOCKET NO. QO16040352; AND 

 
IN THE MATTER OF THE CLEAN ENERGY PROGRAMS AND BUDGET FOR THE  

FISCAL YEAR 2017 - DOCKET NO.  QO16040353 
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (Board) has scheduled a hearing to receive comments on 
the New Jersey Clean Energy Program (NJCEP) Comprehensive Energy Efficiency and 
Renewable Energy Resource Analysis (CRA) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2017 and related programs 
and budgets for Fiscal Year 2017. The public hearing on the FY17 CRA and the program 
budgets and filings will take place on June 10, 2016, at the at the State House Annex, 
Committee Room 11, 125 West State Street, Trenton, NJ 08608 at 10:00 a.m. A brief 
presentation will be held on the CRA and the budgets and filings. 
 
The FY17 CRA is a one-year planning document that explores New Jersey’s achievable 
potential for energy savings, the costs associated with those savings, and future technology 
resources. The proposed CRA funding level and FY17 budget will fully fund the NJCEP 
programs that help residents, businesses and local governments reduce energy usage, save 
money and improve the environment.   
 
The FY17 CRA straw proposal and the FY17 program budgets and compliance filings are 
available at www.NJCleanenergy.com under the link for Policy Updates and Request for 
Comments -- http://www.njcleanenergy.com/request-for-comments. 
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All written comments must be submitted in Word format to: 
publiccomments@njcleanenergy.com with the subject heading “Straw CRA Proposal FY17.” 
The comment period will end at 5:00 p.m. on June 17, 2016. All comments will be posted to the 
NJCEP website at the end of the comment period. 
 
 
 

 
 
___________________ 
Irene Kim Asbury 
Secretary of the Board 
 

 
Dated: May 31, 2016 
 
Persons interested in attending the above Meeting who require special accommodations 
because of disability should contact the Office of the Secretary of the Board at (609) 292-1599 
at least three (3) days prior to the Meeting date so that appropriate arrangements can be made. 
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